
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/3/2014 12:23:59 PM
Subject: FW: Letter to Congress urging Ex-Im Bank reauthorization

Attachments: Governor Eximbank Reauthorization Ltr 043014.doc

Thughts?
 
From: Ricketts, Sam (GOV) [mailto:Sam.Ricketts@gov.wa.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 12:06 PM

Subject: RE: Letter to Congress urging Ex-Im Bank reauthorization
 
Hey everyone – So far we’ve got a bipartisan group of eight governors on board this letter to Congress urging 
reauthorization of the Export-Import Bank. We’ll plan to hold it open for a few more days for additional signatures, as 
I know many of you are currently  running the traps in state capitols.
I hope your Governor will sign. Please let me know by COB Friday, June 6th.
Call with any questions.
Thanks.
 
-Sam
 
From: Ricketts, Sam (GOV) 

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 5:45 PM

Subject: Letter to Congress urging Ex-Im Bank reauthorization
 
Hello – I hope your governor will consider signing the attached letter to Congress urging reauthorization of the 
Export-Import Bank.
Please let me know if your Gov will sign before COB on Friday, May 30, or if you have any questions. Thanks.
 
Sam Ricketts
Director, Washington, DC Office  |  Office of Governor Jay Inslee (WA)
sam.ricketts@gov.wa.gov
(202) 624-3691 (O)   |   (360) 584-6362 (C) 
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